From: noreply@texasattorneygeneral.gov <noreply @texasattorneygeneral.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 4:04 PM

To: Shike, Nabil <Nabil.Shike @fortbendcountytx.gov>

Subject: Public Information Act Training Confirmation and Certificate

CERTIFICATE of COURSE COMPLETION

Public Information Act

I, Nabil Shike, certify that I have completed a course of training on the Texas Public Information Act that satisfies the legal requirements of
Government Code, Section 552.012.

Certificate is issued effective this 17th of March, 2021.

" NOTICE TO CERTIFICATE HOLDER: You are responsible for the safekeeping of this document as evidence that you have completed
this open government training course. The Office of the Aftorney General does not maintain a record of course completion for you and
is unable to issue duplicate certificates. Government Code Section 552.012(e) requires the governmental body with which you serve to

maintain this Certificate of Course Completion and make it available for public inspection.

If ou have any questions, please contact the Open Government Hotline 1-877-673-6839.
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